
 
VARIANCE APPLICATION REVIEW | 1903 Hoffner Avenue 

 
 

August 14, 2020 

Variance Application: 1903 Hoffner Avenue  

Applicant Request: PURSUANT TO BELLE ISLE CODE SEC. 50-102 (B) (16) AND SEC. 42-64, THE BOARD SHALL 
CONSIDER AND TAKE ACTION ON A REQUESTED VARIANCE TO PLACE A FENCE WITH GATES IN THE FRONT YARD 
OF A RESIDENTIAL PROPERTY, SUBMITTED BY APPLICANT CLARENCE HOENSTINE, LOCATED AT 1903 HOFFNER 
AVENUE, BELLE ISLE, FL 32809 ALSO KNOWN AS PARCEL # 18-23-30-5120-00-560. 

Existing Zoning/Use: R-1-AA/ single-family home 

Review Comments 

This variance application seeks a variance from Sec. 50-102 (b) (5) (a) to allow a Six-foot fence with gates in the 
front yard. The code expressly prohibits fences or walls in the front yard of a property. A variance is required 
before the fence can receive a building permit. 

The board in granting an application for the variance may consider as justifying criteria, the following from Sec. 
50-102 (b) (16): 

1. A difference in grade between the property upon which the fence will be installed and the immediately adjacent 
property; 

2. The height or construction materials of already existing abutting walls or fences; and/or 

3. Conditions existing upon or occupational use of adjacent property creating an exceptional privacy or security 
need of applicant. 

The requirements of Sec. 42-64 (1) except for subsections 42-64 (1) (d) and (1) (f) shall otherwise be met. 

 

The applicant has provided information supporting the variance request. Please see this information enclosed 
with this agenda item packet. 

 

Staff Recommendation 

Based on the applicant’s identification that security and preventing unwanted vehicle traffic are primary concerns 
for installing the fence with gates in the front yard, staff recommends approval of the requested variance. These 
items identified are consistent with meeting the criteria established in Sec. 50-102 (b) (16) (3) and the required 
criteria in Sec. 42-64 (1). 

April Fisher, AICP 
fisherpds@outlook.com 
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